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JULY 17, 2025





It’s with great pride that we announce our director, Emma Rutherford, has been appointed Honorary Advisor for Portrait
Miniatures to the National Trust. In this capacity, Emma recently gave a talk on miniatures at Polesden Lacey, Surrey.  

Emma has worked with major public institutions across the UK for many years, and takes on this new role with much
excitement.

https://www.portraitminiature.com/news-detail/34749

